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I remember waking to the news of the Exxon Valdez grounding and spill. 

Alaska spill prevention and response rules are working just fine, and ADEC should not waste our
public dollars on a process that will most surely rollback safeguards for Alaska's prized fisheries
and our coastal communities.
 


